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Comments: The amendment has inadequate recreational consideration! The 1994 NW Forest Plan offered no
real recreation expansion plans. Water, Forests and Recreation are the are the focus of the Forest Service. The
population of the Pacific NW has boomed since the 90's.

The outdoors calls but facilities are falling apart. Trails poorly maintained with little new trail construction.

For example The Cle Elum Ranger District refuses to allow new summer or winter trails that meet the needs of
the Puget Sound population. The picture below is the facility at Gold Creek Pond.
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